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Planning Services 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
WCI H BEQ 

Attention Aysegul Oicar-Chamberlin 

Dear Mrs Chamberlin, 

Revised proposals (2009/3112/P) 

tp benneim 
architecture 
interiors 
planning 

20 August 2009 

I hereby withdraw the proposed first floor side extension. The description of development is now: 

-Retention of the upper ground floor rear external storage cupboard to the existing dwelling house." 

I enclose 3 x copies of drawings revised accordingly. I trust this meets your satisfaction and you will 
approve the rear closet extension today. 

The existing lower ground floor extension and terrace do not and at no time have formed part of the 
application. 

Please call me on 0207 902 5105 should you have any questions regarding the application. 

Yours sincerely, i 

Grant 
for tp 

Encl. Revised drawings 

40~ 0j a'ol, ~V'~W 
41;uc~ ooel 

4.1" 
k 

(~I 
~-4r4t' 

Z"A AW jewa 

One America Street 

rc,,31563b London SEI ONE UK 
Ore A ~  SIrW- Lm~ SEI OW A nat ~f tra ,.I.bl. f., lr.p~tl.~ W th~~ ~ffi~, .44 (0) 20 7208 2000 
LQIWW M4,MCIM, Abu Dhakii Now York ww.,tpbennetLcom 


